
Lyneham Primary School  

Lunch Orders 

Now available on Wednesdays 

You can view the menu and place your order on the 

flexischools app 

 

We are delighted to announce that for the remainder of this term we are 

offering families the option of ordering a school lunch on Wednesdays. At this 

stage it will be prepared at Lyneham High School and delivered. We are 

hopeful to increase days next term in the lead up to opening our own school 

canteen. 

Merryn O’Dea (Principal)  Tanya Fitzgerald (Year 4 Teacher) 


